
Please join us for 

Grandparent’s 
Day 
at 

Isle of Wight Academy 
Friday, March 31, 2017 

 
The program will start at 10:00 a.m.  

in the Jester Gym on the I.W. A. Campus 
(doors open at 9 a.m.) 

 

Grandparents are welcome to take their grandchildren after the 
program and enjoy this special day together! 

A photographer will 
be on hand after the 
program until 12:15 to 
capture pictures of 
you with your 
grandchild. Ordering 
information will be 
available the day of 
the event.  

See your grandchild 
perform with his/her 
class, meet the 
teachers, visit the 
classrooms and tour 
our campus.  End your 
day back in the Jester 
Gym with refreshments 
and pictures with your 
grandchild. 

Parking will be 
available in the back 
parking area by the 
gym and across the 
street. Drop off at the 
Jester Gymnasium is 
available. Golf carts will 
be available to help 
transport grandparents. 


